
 

 January 2020 Newsletter 

 

Dear Beacon Parents and Families:  

  

Happy New Year! 2020 marks the 7th year of our partnership with the Beacon City School District  

and we’re excited for a new year of continued growth. 

AND....We are changing our name!  

Hudson Valley Seed will soon be ​Land to Learn. 

 

To recap last month’s garden-based education journeys with K - 2 students… 

 

1st grade Garden Scientists made seed packets to take home seeds from the school gardens. We                

collected flower and herb seeds in the fall and are sharing them so that now you can plant a piece of the                      

school garden. The seeds can be grown in pots indoors anytime or outside in pots, a yard or garden in                    

the spring. ​We hope you get to plant the seeds! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd grade Garden Chefs got super colorful eating the rainbow! We find that a simple,               

straightforward, and fun way of teaching about healthy eating is to say ​‘eat a rainbow of fruits and                  

veggies’ as often as you can. Fruits and vegetables of different colors offer different nutrients so if we eat                   

a variety of colors we get more nutrients. Students also learned that our             

different body parts and systems each need different nutrients to work best.            

Classes tracked how many different colors they ate each day for a school             

week and then we made bar graphs with the data. 

 

Kindergartener Beginning Gardeners  

learned about the basic parts of      

plants by using an interactive     

poster, singing a song, creating     

their own diagram, and eating a      

plant part. ​Ask your student if 

they can identify 6 different plant       

parts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   ​Until Next Month, 

  ​Ms. Megan, Ms. Diana, & Ms. Nicole 
  
 

For more information, including volunteer and giving opportunities, visit our website ​www.hudsonvalleyseed.org 

Follow us on Facebook ​@Hudsonvalleyseed​ and Instagram ​@Hudsonvalleyseed 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   



 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 


